
 
 
 
 

Thank you to Top Hotels team for the opportunity to participate in 
the marathon “Travel Trends 2025”. The webinar was a success, 

there was an excellent base of active agents interested in the 
product. The event was actively promoted on social media, which 
serves as a good path to our brand awareness. After the webinar, 

agents kept in touch and actively asked questions. We will 
participate in such activities again. 
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